Town of Ridgeville
Notice of Town Caucus

          The Town of Ridgeville caucus for January 16, 2017 at 7:30 P.M. has been cancelled and re-scheduled due serious weather.

The Town of Ridgeville has re-scheduled the caucus for Saturday, January 21, 2017 starting at 1:00 P.M. in the Ridgeville Town Hall, 309 Main Street, Norwalk, WI.  The purpose is to nominate candidates for town offices, as published/posted on November 22, 2016 for the election to be held Tuesday, April 4, 2017.

          Immediately following the caucus, the Town of Ridgeville will hold its regular January board meeting.  A complete agenda will be posted prior to the meeting. 

Rita Williams 
Town of Ridgeville Clerk 
(Posted at the 71 Express, St. Joseph Equipment, Degenhardt Tire, Monroe County Landfill, Ridgeville Town Hall and the Town of Ridgeville Website)






